
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

TOWN OF PAWLING TOWN BOARD 
 

 

Please take notice that a special meeting has been scheduled by the Town of Pawling 

Town Board for Friday, July 21, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Holmes Whaley Lake Civic 

Association Building, 239 Route 292, Holmes, New York.  The Board will conduct a 

public hearing on the Whaley Lake Dam.  The public hearing is “to consider the increase 

in the maximum amount proposed to be expended for the improvements to the Whaley 

Lake Dam Improvement District pursuant to Town Law §209-h”.   

 

Catherine Giordano, Town Clerk 


